Dear all,

Just to let you all know, I'm safely home! Flight all went smoothly and got in at 7pm last night. It is very good to be home, and I enjoyed some lovely lasanga as my first meal back. Thank you all again so much for your prayers and support over the last year, it has meant so much, and definatley given me strength to keep going. Hopefully I will be able to talk to some of you a bit more about the trip, and it will be good to have some time to reflect on all that I've learned over the year.



Thanks again and God bless



Catherine
